
  

A Living Woods project  event

Spotting wildlife on 
your land is great fun, 
recording it is even 
better.   Recording 
your wildlife informs 
management and 
helps our wider 
understanding of the 
environment.  

Join us in Brede High 
Woods to discover just 
how easy it is to record 
wildlife and submit 
records using your 
Smartphone or tablet 
using apps developed 
for recording in the 
field.

Recording Wildlife
with smartphones and tablets

Discovering more about  one of England’s landscapes

Programme

11:00 Arrival and refreshments

11:15 Welcome 
Matt Pitts, Woodland Officer, High Weald Joint Advisory 
Committee www.highweald.org/woodland-advice

11.45 Introduction to surveying wildlife species using the digital 
technology, opportunity to survey for wildife and use 
equipment.

13:00 Finish

Brede High Woods
Cripps Corner
TN31 6EX Battle
Meet in the old car park  TQ 804 206

Join the Rother 
Guardians at Brede 
High Woods to learn 
more about digital 
methods of recording 
local wildlife.

Rother Guardians are a group of 
wildlife enthusiasts who survey 
local wildlife at Brede High Woods. 
They also help to improve the 
habitats to encourage the wildlife to 
flourish;  http://rotherguardians.
blogspot.co.uk/

To book:
Go to http://record-wildlife.
eventbrite.com/ or contact Matt 
Pitts E: m.pitts@highweald.org or 
T: 01580  879500

Saturday 1 June 2013 
from 11:00 am to 13.00 pm

at Brede High Woods


